

THIRD PARTY PROVIDER APPROVAL

The Department of Education DOE is evaluating all Third Party Providers of apps and programs used in schools on Pads, computers or notebooks.

This process is ongoing as new programs and apps become available.

Each school is required to complete an audit of their electronic programs to ensure they meet with the DoE's rating system of:

Blue — no consent required

Green — notification to parents of the program

Yellow — bundled, permission from parents required but the app or program is low risk

Orange — Explicit, permission from parents required due to some risk

Red — Do not use, these programs or apps are deemed to be high risk and we are not to use them

Dalyellup PS has completed our audit and have a survey prepared that all parents/care givers are required to complete for each of their children.

The survey should take about 5 minutes to complete.

I realise that this may be difficult for some families to do. Please contact me if you require assistance or access to a device to complete the survey.

Students will not be able to use iPads or notebooks to complete their work if the survey is not completed.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

